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W e  L e a r n ,  W e  P l a y ,  W e  C a r e ,  W e  P r a y .

The children have been
working diligently in their RVE
lessons, exploring the
concept of Incarnation and
learning about Jesus'
Baptism. They've been
enthusiastic about
understanding the
significance of baptisms
and how they symbolise new
beginnings. It's been
wonderful to see their
curiosity and engagement
as they dive into these
important topics.
The class have also
thoroughly enjoyed their PE
lessons, focusing on a range
of ball skills and team
games. Their teamwork and
enthusiasm have been
fantastic to watch!
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In Literacy, our class has been busy writing
persuasive pieces after reading the book The Santa
Trap. They thoroughly enjoyed these lessons and
have shown great progression in their
understanding of texts. In Maths, the children have
been refining their problem-solving skills, with a
particular focus on number skills. Their dedication
and enthusiasm have been evident in both subjects. 

I want to take a moment to celebrate the incredible
hard work our Year 3 learners have shown all term.
They have put in tremendous effort and now, it's time
for them to enjoy a well-earned break!
I would also like to extend a thank you to all the
families for your support and hard work at home.
Your involvement has been vital in helping our pupils
succeed. Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year! May your holidays be filled with joy,
relaxation, and wonderful moments with loved ones.
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